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Year 1 have learnt about solving missing number problems in maths and have finished writing their non-

chronological reports all about polar animals. 

 

Year 2 have been writing imaginative poems about the Great Fire of London and have focused on using 

expanded noun phrases and vocabulary with suffixes. In maths, they have been learning about fractions.  

 

Thank you to the parents who attended the Year 1 phonics morning on Wednesday 29th January. Your 

support is always valued.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

The next KS1 Celebration Assembly will be 

on Friday 14th February 2020. 

 

Finish for half term Friday 14th February  

Return on Monday 24th February 8:55am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Homework 

Year 1: 

Maths worksheet 

Literacy worksheet. 

 

Year 2: 

Maths and comprehension worksheets 

 

Spellings: We are now on a new scheme 

called ‘Spelling Shed’. Please check your 

child’s book bag for the list. 

 

Reading – Please can books and reading 

records back in every day. Thank you. 

 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 

 Chair of governors Smyth Harper can be contacted by email – 

chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  

 

App Downloads 

Please download the following apps 

Class Dojo App 

Spider School App 


